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PARALEGAL AND LEGAL STUDIES PROGRAM 

February 17, 2021

Dear President Kristof, 

I am writing this letter to express my recommendation of the Paralegal and Legal Studies 
Program at the Keiser University, Port St. Lucie Campus. I have personally hired a graduate of 
the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program, and I have also had several interns from the Paralegal 
and Legal Studies Program work for my office. 

Myself and my office have benefited from working with all of the students and graduates whom 
we have trained and mentored. My office has also promoted the Paralegal and Legal Studies 
Program students to other local law firms so that they may gain invaluable experience and/or 
future employment, as well as serve as positive ambassadors for the program. 

Without hesitation, I express my recommendation of the Paralegal and Legal Studies Program at 
the Keiser University, Port St. Lucie Campus. 

Very Respectfully,  

Jason D. Berger




